
  
 

 

 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  

 Flamingos 100%  Kingfishers 96.2% Jackdaws 97.5% Hummingbirds 93.6% 
  

Whole School Attendance this week is 96.8% 

Each week the class with the highest attendance will win a £10 voucher, this can be saved and 

spent on whatever they would like for their class. 

This weeks £10 voucher goes to Flamingos 

 

Kingfishers Breakfast Please note that we have had to cancel the event on 5th October.  

We will advise you of a new date in due course. 

 

Vacancy There is a live advert for a Chef Manager on the educationjobfinder.org.uk and the 

indeed website, please share with friends and family.  Please speak with Miss Stedman if you 

would like more information. 

 

Barford Vacancy  Barford have vacancies for a Classroom Assistant / MSA and an MSA / 

After School Club playworker, both are on  educationjobfinder.org.uk. Please speak with Miss 

Stedman if you would like more information. 

 

Farewell to Clive It’s an end of an era, 18 Years Clive has been the Chef at Bawburgh and 

he will be missed greatly.  We had an assembly at the end of the day, the children had the 

opportunity to say goodbye and thank you for the many tasty meals he’s provided them over 

their time in school.  We are very grateful for all Clive has done for us at Bawburgh and wish 

him success and lots happiness in his semi-retirement. 

 

School Meals a letter went out earlier on Parentmail explaining the catering moving 

forwards, new menus for hot and vegetarian options were also sent.  

 

Swimming for Jackdaws Apologies there will be no swimming on 4th October. We have 

been advised that the pool will be fixed w/c 9th October.  We will keep parents informed. 
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Bawburgh village fireworks This will take place on Saturday 4th November from 6 pm.  

This year tickets should be purchased in advance. You can either -

email bvhchair@gmail.com with your ticket requests (max 6 per booking), or speak to Kate 

Smallwood, Rachel Scott (year 4 parents), Sam Palmer (yr 1 and 5) or Jo Carlick (year 2) on the 

playground as they will have tickets available. 

Adults £5, children £3, under 3’s free 

 

Diary Dates  

29th September Bawburgh Youth Club – Gaming bus 

14th and 15th November – Parents Evening (more details to follow) 
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